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RFJ: 125-54 Subpart I. Compulsive and Problem Gambling (Chapters 501a & 503a)
125-57 Subpart J. Exclusion of Persons (Chapters 51.1a & 513a)

Dear Mr. Kaufman:

At yesterday's meeting, the Pennsylvania Gaming Control Board (Board) voted to
withdraw the above captioned final-form regulations.

Withdrawing these final-form rulemakings will provide the Board the opportunity to
review the concerns expressed by the Independent Regulatory Review Commission and the
Chairmen of the House Gaming Oversight Committee and make revisions.

We anticipate that revised versions of both of these final-form rulemakings will be
considered by the Board at its August 8,2007 meeting.

If you have any questions regarding these final-form regulations, please do not
hesitate to contact me at 214-8111 or by email at rsandusky@slate.pa.us.

Sincerely,

Richard M. Sandusky
Director of Regulatory Review


